
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear parents,        22nd September 2016 
 
As part of their Enterprise topic this year, 4E will be going on a school trip to 
Yoti in Charing Cross on the 7th October. This business is working with clients to 
help them share and protect their personal information. The main skills the 
children will be focussing on for this trip will be ‘Sharing Ideas’ and ‘Problem 
Solving’.  
 
The trip does not include lunch which means that all children will need to bring 
a packed lunch for the day. Children must all be in school uniform.  
 
We also ask for any parent volunteers at this stage so if you would like to help 
on the trip then please fill in the form below and return it to Miss Evans by 
Monday 26th September.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
Miss Evans  
4E Class Teacher  
 

 

 
4E Enabling Enterprise Visit – 7th October 2016 

 
Name of student: ________________________________________ 
 
Name of parent: ____________________________________ 
 
Parent contact number: __________________________________ 


